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SONG ZHE
Ambassador, Head of
the Mission of
the People’s Republic
of China

to the European Union

Add:

Boulevard de la Woluwe 100,

1200 Brussels

Belgium

Tel.:
+32 (0)2 7729572-8001

Fax:
+32 (0)2 7713415

E-mail:

chinamission_eu@mfa.gov.cn

Brussels, February 25, 2009

Mr. Pierre Calame
General Manager of the Charles Leopold Mayer Foundation

President of the China-Europa Forum Foundation

Dear Mr. Calame,

Thanks to your initiative and good efforts, the China-Europa
Forum has already held two Biennial Meetings successfully,
providing an excellent platform for experts and representatives
of various sectors from the Chinese and European societies to
have face to face exchange of views. I am pleased to learn that
the Third Biennial Meeting will be held in China in the
summer of this year. Against the background of the current
financial crisis, which is still developing and spreading, and
the new situation in the development of China-EU relations,
the success of the Third Biennial Meeting carries a special
significance. It is my sincere hope that with support and
cooperation of all parties concerned, the Third Biennial
Meeting of the China-Europa Forum will achieve full success,
thus making fresh contribution to the promotion of mutual
understanding and friendship between the Chinese and
European people.

Yours sincerely,

Zan

(Signed) Song Zhe



